
OPEN UNIVERSITY OF MAURITIUS
NOTICE TO ALL BIDDERS

The Open University of Mauritius hereby informs its present and potential bidders that since 21 June 2021 access to its premises is restricted only to persons who 

(i) Present a COVID-19 vaccination card or
(ii) A COVID-19 negative PCR test result slip

in line with the new COVID-19 (Restriction of Access to Specified Institutions) Regulations 2021.
The above restriction applies to staff, students, members of the public, service providers, visitors, as well as bidders and their representative/s who have to call at the Open University of Mauritius Campus both at Réduit and Curepipe for any procurement procedure like submission of bids/tenders/site visit/attending bid opening, meetings etc.
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